
 
Dear MOTEC member, 
I have received the following information from MIDA on the 3rd of June 
2008. 
 
“Dear all 
  

Herewith I would like to inform you that the MIDA Ghana Health III 
project officially has been approved by the Netherlands embassy in 
Ghana. The project will last for four years until March 2012 and will 
include also a stronger focus on the northern regions of Ghana. MIDA 
Ghana III will be implemented in close collaboration with the Ministry of 
Health and Ghana Health Service. I will provide you with more details 
soon and also let you know when operations will start. The project 
will officially be launched during the second half of April.  
  
With kind regards, 
  
Ralph Welcker 
MIDA” 
 
 
MIDA has made a lot of effort to achieve the desired results for Ghana. 
We are very grateful to all those who have contributed to success of the 
launch of MIDA GHANA Health III including the Dutch Government 
/Dutch Embassy in Ghana and the Ministry of Health. The implication is 
that, if we meet the criteria set by the project, some African members of 
the travelling Motec teams may receive sponsorship and our main 
objectives for Ghana’s Health Improvements can be pursued with 
purpose. 
 
As soon as I have full details of the project, I will make them available to 
you. 
 
Till then, it’s cheerio for now. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Paul Ofori- Atta. 
President. 
 
6th April, 2008. 
 
 
 


